
 Panita Ingram Four AT&T Plaza 
 Manager – Contract Management 311 S. Akard, 9th Floor 
                                                                                  Dallas, TX 75202-5398 

  

             
March 7, 2007 
 
 
Gregory Miller 
Assistant Project Manager 
American CLEC 
1048 E. Chestnut Street  
Louisville, KY  40204 
 
Dear Mr. Miller:  
Attached is the proposed agreement (“Provisions”) between Aurora Communications, Inc. and AT&T Missouri 
(“AT&T”) for review and signature.  This package contains the following:  
1. Interconnection Agreement.  Please print and execute three (3) original signature pages.  
Return all three (3) original signed and dated signature pages to the following address within 30 days for proper 
execution:  

    Contract Processing 
    4 AT&T Plaza 
    311 South Akard, 9th Floor 
    Dallas, TX  75202  

Note that in light of the significant regulatory, legislative and legal changes impacting the 
telecommunications industry on a regular basis, the attached Provisions may be withdrawn or changed at 
any time by AT&T prior to their effective date, and will be considered automatically withdrawn 30 days from 
the date of this letter if your company has not returned signed and dated signature page(s) as provided 
above by that date.  If, after that time, your company still wishes to obtain this type of agreement, it must 
submit a new request to AT&T for consideration.  
Retain the electronic copy of the agreement for your records as additional paper copies will not be sent.  After AT&T 
executes, a fully executed signature page will be returned for your records.  For the states of AR, MO, and OK, a fully 
executed signature page will be returned for each state so that you may file with the appropriate commission(s).  In 
addition, there will be a fully executed signature page returned to you for your records.   
Finally, please note that you must enter your OCN # (except new entrants in Arkansas) and ACNA in the space 
provided on the signature pages.  This information is required for execution.  State certification status and number, if 
appropriate, is required to complete the filing process.  
If you have questions regarding the attached, please contact Bruce Solis on 214-858-0714.  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Panita Ingram 
Manager - Contract Management 
 
Attachments 
 


